27t June 2018

Dear Reception parents/carers,

On Tuesday 10™July our learning will be
based around the story ‘Billy’s Bucket’. On
this day, please can your child bring a bucket to school to support their
learning. The bucket can be any size or type but make sure your child can tell
the story behind their bucket, such as where they bought it and how they have
used it.

Show and Tell

We have now ended our weekly Show and Tell time. We are spending the next
few weeks using the time to invite the children to talk about different subjects
that we have planned. This forms part of our preparation to Year One. Show
and Tell will return again in Year One!

Carboard Tubes

Please keep sending them!

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Lewington




